
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to be supporting Childline by taking  

part in the Kindness Challenge this October. 

By supporting the Kindness Challenge you’re  

helping to power Childline. Childline is there for  

all young people online, on the phone, anytime.  

 

On average, a child contacts Childline every 45 seconds. 

 

Our Kindness Challenge 

We’ll be spending a week creating more kindness in our school community by working 

through a list of kindness acts. We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 20th October and 

ask that parents make a donation of £1 via Parent Pay. Please login to your account and 

make the payment at any time up to Friday 20th October. 

 

It all adds up  

All the money we raise at Boarshaw Primary will help keep children supported and safe. 

 

Thank you. 


